
 

From: Rebecca Trost [mailto:rebeccatrost@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2015 6:28 PM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3; yayadiatta@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

Subject: Varience OK at 1900 block of Fairmount Av. 

  

Dear Mr. Tolbert & Diatta, 

It has come to my attention that a neighbor of mine is looking to uphold a variance 
that was granted. It is my opinion, as a neighbor and who also lives in an older 
home and is concerned for maintenance of our community aesthetic, that its OK to 

uphold the already hashed-out plans for the variance. This has been looked at and 
OK'ed already.  

  
I believe the owner of the Fairmont Av home and adjacent property has the best 
interest in preserving the architecture of the existing home porch and the 

neighborhood feel.   
  

I cannot be at the meeting on Wednesday this week, but I wanted my input to be 
heard.  
Thank you for your kind attention, 

Rebecca Trost - Sargent Av. St. Paul 
 

 


